
CITY OF MANTECA 
Engineering Department 

Memorandum 

To: Kevin Jorgensen, Director of Engineering 

Cc: Mike Selling, Deputy Director of Engineering 

Lauren Silva, Associate Engineer 

From: 

�
ms

//
nior Construction Inspector 

Date: 03/18/2025 

Subject: Full Acceptance Denali Unit 2 In-tract and Offsite. 

All work has been satisfactorily completed on the above-mentioned job. I 

recommend full acceptance by the City of Manteca Council. 
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